
 

 

Federal Communication Commission 
Equipment Authorization Division, Application Processing Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21048 

 
Change in ID Request  
FCC ID: SQG-SL917 

 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 
We hereby request a Change in ID in accordance to CFR 47 Part 2.933 of the FCC rules. The 
original identification of the equipment for which we seek a change in ID is 
FCC ID: QOQ-917AC granted on 09/24/2024 and 

The new IDs are: 
FCC ID: SQG-SL917  

There are no changes in design, circuitry or construction. The only changes are model names, 
marketing name. Therefore, all data of original grant on file remain applicable to the equipment 
bearing the changed identification 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Brian Petted, Technology Leader 
262-421-4974 
brian.petted@ezurio.com 

Digitally signed 
by Brian E. Petted 
Date: 2025.03.03 
14:26:33 -06'00' 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ezurio 
50 South Main Street, Ste 1100 
Akron, OH, 44311, USA 

Americas: +1-800 492 2320 
Europe: +44-1628-858-940 

Hong Kong: +852 2762 4823 
www.ezurio.com 

Brian E. Petted 
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